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June 28, 2022

Dear students, parents, caregivers, and staff,

As we bring another year of learning, connection and growth to an end, we want to extend our
gratitude to everyone in our school communities.

To all students, thank you for sharing your passion with us and for continuing to adapt as we've
worked together through this last year. From our youngest learners who have started to engage in
learning through our StrongStart programs, to the more than 7000 students in our schools and
specialized programs, through to those adult learners who eagerly filled classrooms at night ...
you have each put in the time and effort that will help carry you forward. Congratulations for all



